
The Cape Breton Fiddlers' Association gives a  
scholarship annually to the Gaelic College to assist a  
student who is taking classes there during the  
Summer Sessions.  The recipient of the CBFA  
Scholarship this summer was Kenzie Burns.  She is 
from Hammonds Plains, Nova Scotia, and she is 
twelve years old. 
   
The following is a note from her mom, Danielle 
Burns... 
Hi Betty, 
Her main focus was highland dancing and she 
dances with Celtic Rhythm in Halifax. She took step 
dancing at March break and in the summer and has 
been stepping away ever since she came home. She 
also takes fiddle lessons here in Hammonds Plains 
with Starla Burns.  
I told her you were my teacher (and Jean) when I went 
to the Gaelic college many years ago!" 
 
Thanks! 
Danielle Burns  


